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COMMISSION MEMORANDUM

TO: Honorable Mayor and Members of the City Commission  
FROM: Jimmy L. Morales, City Manager  
DATE: November  14, 2018
 

SUBJECT: REFERRAL TO THE FINANCE AND CITYWIDE PROJECTS COMMITTEE FOR A DISCUSSION
ON THE CONE OF SILENCE ORDINANCE.

RECOMMENDATION
At the October 26, 2018 Finance and Citywide Projects Committee (the "Committee"), the Committee requested that an item be
referred for to the Committee for a discussion on the Cone of Silence Ordinance.

CONCLUSION
The Administration recommends that the Mayor and City Commission refer a discussion to the Finance Committee on the Cone
of Silence Ordinance.
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